
NOTICE 

 

Combined Graduate Level (Tier-II) Examination, 2016 
 

    The Combined Graduate Level (Tier-II) Examination, 2016 was 
conducted across the country in Computer Based Mode from 
30.11.2016 to 02.12.2016. However, due to administrative reasons 
the aforesaid examination could not be conducted at a few 
Venues/Centres. Re-examination of the affected candidates would 
now be conducted on 12.01.2017 and 13.01.2017. 

2.   The Commission has also comprehensively examined all 
representations received from candidates upto 09.12.2016 and the 
candidates whose grievances have been found to be genuine, would 
also be permitted to take the said re-examination. 

3.  The concerned candidates would be duly intimated individually 
about the details for their re-examination shortly.  

Under Secretary (C-II) 

 


